
 

 

         4635 Gulfstarr Dr. Ste 100-A 

Destin, FL 32541 

Bshaw2@wm.com 

         (404) 803-2796 

           

March 10, 2023 

 

 

VIA E-MAIL  

Chokwe Lumumba 

Jackson City Hall 

219 S. President Street 

Jackson, MS 39201 

 

Re: October 2021 Request for Proposal for Solid Waste Collections 

 

Dear Mayor Lumumba: 

 

 Thank you for your letter dated March 7, 2023 addressed to David Holloway and Buford 

Clark. We appreciate your continued interest in working with Waste Management of Mississippi, 

Inc. We respond to your letter as follows: 

 

1. It is our view that the 2021 RFP for the City of Jackson Solid Waste Collection is no 

longer in effect as a result of your decision to reject WM’s proposal and engage 

Richard’s Disposal, Inc.   

 

2. We will be happy to participate in any new RFP process as required by Mississippi law 

for solid waste collection contracts. 

 

  

   

      Sincerely, 

    

      _____________________________ 

Brandon Shaw, President   

Waste Management of Mississippi, Inc. 

 

cc:  Ashby Foote (via email) 

 Angelique C. Lee (via email) 

 Kenneth I. Stokes (via email) 

 Brian C. Grizzell (via email) 

 Vernon W. Hartley, Sr. (via email) 

 Aaron Banks (via email) 

 Virgi Lindsay (via email) 
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